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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA

From: Alan Danskin, United Kingdom Representative

Subject: Capitalization Instructions and RDA. UK Response.

The British Library and CILIP thank the Working Group for the proposed revisions, which the CILIP/BL
committee discussed at its meeting on 10" September.

General Comments
We agree with the group’s assumptions.

We agree with the recommendation.
We prefer that guidance on Capitalization is moved to the tools tab.

We recommend that future work on capitalization is carried on in relation to discussions about
transcription and recording.

Moving content from appendices to the tools tab, may have implications for the guidance given to
translators. Consideration should be given to whether this content remains part of the RDA Text or
is included in RDA Reference.



